
Yvonna Green
Pittston
LD 2283
Greetings, Judiciary Committee
   Thank you for the work you are doing to keep our state safe and lawful.
   LD 2283 is not a bill that should be passed. Taking guns from the people of the state
of Maine will not protect the public. In cases of random or mass shootings, it is often 
the normal person carrying their weapon who injures the shooter so that they quit 
shooting. That normal person saves lives! 
     Please vote "no" on LD 2283, and keep our state safe by allowing Maine citizens 
to own and use guns. It's our freedom. I beg you not to take away our freedoms!
Respectfully,


